
 

School Supply time is here!  Washington Elementary School called us for help.  They 

are completely out of supplies! 

You can choose whatever you would like to buy from the list below.  If you would 

rather donate money and not shop for supplies yourself, you can make checks out to 

Suzanne Stephen or Gae Nichols and they will shop for you! 

All supplies need to be at the church no later than August 22nd.  Here’s the list: 

Backpacks    #2 pencils     Pink erasers 

Expo dry erase markers  Expo fine tip dry erase markers Regular markers 

Glue sticks    Bottles of Elmer’s glue   24 pk Crayons 

Boxes of Kleenex   Primary Journals    Highlighters 

Wide rule comp. notebooks College rule notebooks   Colored pencils 

Wide rule spiral notebooks Solid colored folders   Skinny Expo markers 

Rulers    Standard lined paper   1-1/2” binders 

Drawing notepad   Mechanical pencils   Eraser caps 

Grid/graph paper   Earbuds/headphones   Math Journal 

Pens 

If you have any questions, please give Suzanne (503/910-1183), Gae (503/871-8175) 

or Janet (503/364-6041) a call. 

Pastor Patricia’s last day at Holy Cross Lutheran Church will 

be Sunday, August 1st.  We will have 

worship in the Sanctuary at 10m, so please call the office at 

503/364-6041 no later than noon on Friday, July 30 to RSVP. 

Masks and social distancing will be required. 



We will be having Bible Study in person at 

noon and on a Zoom meeting at 5:00pm 

this week,  July 15th. 

We will study Mark 6:30-34; 53-56 

Dates to Remember: 

July 25th, 10:00am Worship in the Garden and honoring our 

scholarship recipients:  Caleb Sell, Caleb Struve, Isabella Jacobs, 
Julia Fisher, Makenna Falkenstein-Barker, Natalie Nyquest and 

Nick Ruscoe.  Please call the office at 503/364-6041 to RSVP. 

This Sunday, July 18, 2021:  We will have our Drive Up 
Communion beginning at noon.  Please bring your own 
bread, wine or juice, or you can use the kits we have. 

And as always, we will have our virtual worship on Pas-
tor P’s YouTube channel, our FaceBook page, or on our 
website at www.holycrosslutheran-salem.org.  

Celebrating our Reconciling in Christ Status 

Sunday, July 25th, we will celebrate Holy Cross becoming a Reconciling in Christ 

church.  We will have new banners on display, and Margo Jensen will present 

the congregation with a certificate showing our Reconciling in Christ status. 

Please call the office at 503/364-6041 to RSVP. 


